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 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 
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 PHONE:  (651) 266-8560    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 
May 7, 2012 
 
        
      
DaNeana Ulmer 
1645 Burns Avenue 
St. Paul, MN 55106 
 
VIA EMAIL: sunshinehoney91@yahoo.com 
     
Re: Appeal for property at 1645 Burns Avenue 
 
Dear Ms. Ulmer: 
 
This is to confirm that on May 1, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, Legislative 
Hearing Officer’s recommendation is forthcoming.  She also stated that between now and then 
you will not have to leave the property.  If the work hasn’t been done to the inspector’s 
satisfaction on May 16th, she will ask the City Council to have you vacate the property on June 
1, 2012. 
 
This matter will be on the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, May 16, 2012 at 5:30 
p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further.   
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 James Thomas (email) 
 Eric Heard, PO Box 27986, Golden Valley, MN 55427 
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